MEMORANDUM

TO:

Academic Deans

FROM:

The Services and Activities Board

SUBJECT: Organic Farmhouse DTF Report

The members of the Services and Activities Board would like to express their support of the recommendations of the Organic Farmhouse Disappearing Task Force.

Along with their support of the DTF findings, the S&A Board would like to reaffirm its commitment to the project, as outlined in the Organic Farm agreement signed in 1975. The Board would like to emphasize recommendation Number Four of the Peport and request that the deans support the Organic Farmhouse project. This can be done by hiring a faculty to coordinate an interdisciplinary program from Summer Ouarter, 1978 through Spring Ouarter, 1979. This, of course, is contingent upon student interest with the point being; if students don't see a commitment in terms of faculty and an organized program they will be hesitant to commit a year of their time.

The S&A Board believes this can be a shared project, between academics and S&A, which will result in a rewarding learning experience for those students involved and the completion, within a year's time, of a wooden building, which the community can use with pride.

The S&A Board would like to hear your response to the DTF Report, either in writing or, better vet, at the next Board meeting on April 5. Please call 6220 if there are any questions.

Sincerely, How Jones Steve Francis

Executive Secretary for

the S&A Board

cc Pob Knapp Will Humphreys Lynn Garner Willie Parsons

Pete Steilberg

Organic Farmhouse DTF Members

Bill Winden

nursales on state routing-able to handle oummer program. Energed doesn't appear to allow